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BPW Brampton
10 George St. N., Suite 154
Brampton, Ontario L6X 1R2
                       Website:   www.bpwbrampton.com     email:   info@bpwbrampton.com  
A MEMBER OF THE BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL WOMEN’S CLUB OF ONTARIO
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MINUTES FOR GENERAL MEETING – SEPTEMBER 19th, 2017
Meeting at Vesuvio’s Restaurant

1. Call to Order – Grace and Toast – 6:22PM by President Janet Brousseau

2. Welcome to Guests and Visitors – Janet Brousseau

3. Approval of Agenda – Motion by Indira Persaud, seconded by Linda Barker – CARRIED

4. Approval of the Minutes of May 16th, 2017 General Meeting – Motion by Pat Dowling, seconded by Sheila Walker – CARRIED

REPORTS

a) Treasurer’s Report – Wendy Humphreys – the revised report has been emailed to all members. Pat Dowling also explained the reason behind increased donations to our community partners. It was brought to our attention that the CRA could question our accounts and could look to collect taxes. A motion was made by Pat Dowling and seconded by Snigdha Malik to disperse an additional $4,000 from our fundraising events to be dispersed to our Community Partners at our October meeting along with Scotiabank funds. Motion was CARRIED.

b) Programs – Indira reviewed our speaker program for the year.

c) Corresponding Secretary – Lucy Oliveira – spoke about a letter from Bethel House asking our members to spread the word about the work that they do in the community. She also sent out a greeting card to Pam Moore, Pat Tiveron and Grettel Comas’s husband.
d) Publicity and Public Relations – Sheila Walker – email blasts are going out on a regular basis. If any member is not receiving them, they should contact her immediately.

e) Membership – Linda Barker – membership is currently at 31 and others are still expected to renew.

f) Special Events – Pat Dowling – our next golf tournament has been booked for June 13, 2018 at Caledon Golf & Country Club. We had a very successful tournament in June 2017 with 92 golfers, and 42 hole sponsors. We made $9,400 plus the $5,000 that we receive from Scotiabank. Our next euchre tournament is November 10th. Tickets are now on sale with a total of 84 available. 30 tickets are already gone. We do need donations of prizes from our members along with food. Camilla Bignell will be in touch soon regarding food donations. The recipient will be St. Louise Food Bank. 

g) Website – Pat Dowling – the cost of Constant Contact will be increasing slightly due to our usage but it still remains within our budget. 

h) Social Media – Janet Brousseau – Please forward all Social Media information to Linda Ford.
ANY OTHER BUSINESS

i) Bursary – Janet reported that Sheridan College will be back to us in January with a recipient for the $1,000 Paddy Silverthorne Bursary.

j) Business card ads for Club Focus – the cost will be $35. Please send the artwork to Sheila in PDF high resolution.

k) Monthly business meetings – Janet Brousseau will be sending out an email later this week from which all members will be asked for a vote regarding the venue choice for this years meetings. The choice will be to either stay at the Lions Hall or move to Vesuvio’s Restaurant. All members in good standing can vote and are encouraged to do so. The vote must be back to Janet by Monday September 25th.

l) Resolutions – Khatidja Dandach – she is currently looking for members who are interested in joining the resolutions committee.

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 6:51PM  
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